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Opioid Litigation Update 

Regarding Pharmacy Benefit Managers (PBMs) 

May 7, 2024 

Municipalities throughout the Commonwealth are parties to national litigation involving opioid manufacturers 

and distributors, and are currently receiving allocations of settlement funds based upon negotiated settlements 

arising from such litigation.  As you may be aware, the national consortium of attorneys representing plaintiffs in 

this litigation is seeking authority to amend existing litigation complaints to add additional counts against new 

defendants based upon the roles of pharmacy benefit managers in the opioid crisis and their alleged failure to 

undertake their duties in monitoring opioid prescription practices.  Authorizing such an amendment would permit 

Cities and Towns to participate in that expanded litigation and possibly benefit from settlements or judgments 

with respect to these additional defendants.  Whether to authorize the amendments is a policy decision for the 

City or Town.  However, the decision must be communicated to the consortium on or before May 17th as this 

decision requires an affirmative response.  Please see the attached communication providing contact information 

with respect to approval of such amendment.  No amendment can be made to the complaints without approval of 

the City or Town as plaintiff. 

Please contact Attorney Mark R. Reich (mreich@k-plaw.com) if you have any further questions. 

 

Disclaimer: This information is provided as a service by KP Law, P.C. This information is general in nature and does not, and is not intended to, constitute 

legal advice. Neither the provision nor receipt of this information creates an attorney-client relationship with KP Law, P.C.  Whether to take any action based 

upon the information contained herein should be determined only after consultation with legal counsel.    
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